From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk [mailto:webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 06 March 2018 13:50

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application 'P180193/F' by 'Graeme Bell'

Nature of feedback: Support the application

Comment:

This proposed development will be an asset to the area. Mr & Mrs Morgan
have a track record of providing high-quality B&B accommodation which is
environmentally sensitive and sustainable, and supports local business. The
proposed development will enhance the local tourism and hospitality sectors,
and will provide even more opportunities for quality local produce suppliers.
This is exactly the kind of development we need more of in the area, and |
wholeheartedly support it.

Attachment:
Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Graeme
Last name: Bell

Telephone: IIEGzGE
email: I

Postcode: HR3 58Y
Address: Poplar Villa
Westbrook

Link ld:
https:/fwww. herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning ap
plication search/details?id=180193




